
Dear  Leadership Team, 

Thank you for your efforts completing the FY24 Cycle 4 Programmatic Monitoring for 
school year 2022-2023. Our ADE team appreciates the time it took to provide insight 
into the programs funded in the ESEA Consolidated Application as well as how those 
programs ensure that all students have equitable access to a well-rounded and high-
quality education.  
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Congratulations on your successful completion of Cycle 4 Programmatic 
Monitoring.  ADE looks forward to our continued support of programs funded in the 
ESEA Consolidated Application.   

Best Regards, 

Education Program Specialist 
Academic Achievement 
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